
From: "James C. Mosser" 
Date: December 20, 2019 at 3:16:35 PM CST 
To: Bill Bilyeu 
Cc: Lynne Finley 
Subject: Magistrate staffing issues concerning district 
clerk. 

***** WARNING: External Email. Do not click links or open attachments that are unsafe. ***** 

Mr. Bilyeu. I represent the Collin County District clerk in matters of Magistrate staffing issues 
concerning the district clerk. Please contact me in any communications related to or concerning such 
issues. 

James C. Mosser, Lawyer 
Mosser Law PLLC 
2805 Dallas Parkway 
Suite 222 
Plano, Texas 75093 

MosserLaw.Com 

Disclaimer Regarding Uniform Electronic Transactions Act ["UETA"].  

If this communication concerns negotiation of a contract or agreement, UETA does not apply to 

this communication: contract formation in this matter shall occur only with manually-affixed 

original signatures on original documents. Nothing contained herein is legally binding on the 

sender and you may not rely on it.  

This e-mail transmission is privileged and confidential and is intended only for the review of the 

party to whom it is addressed. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately 

return it to the sender, notify them of the error and delete this message. Unintended transmission 

shall not constitute a waiver of the attorney-client or any other privilege.  
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